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This year Animal Care had one 
of its best Open Days and raised 
£1,731.50.  It was held on 23rd 
May 2010 and we had lots of   
different stalls, a dog show and 
many other activities to get         

involved in.  
 

We would like to thank         
everyone who was involved and 
all the volunteers that gave up 

their time to come and help.  

BEST EVER OPEN DAY 

FOR ANIMAL CARE! 

Helping more Battery Hens 

We have now started 
planning for a new hen 
house so we can help 

more ex battery hens. 
 

One of our long term 
volunteers kindly     
donated some money 
so we can build        
another hen house and 

take in more hens.   

 

We then plan to care 
for the hens until they 
are fit and healthy and 

then rehome them. 
 

Hopefully we will be 
able to help a lot 

more hens 
 

For more information 

and updates go to:          

PAW PRINT 

NEWSLETTER  
2010 

 JULY 

Fundraisers   

coming up: 

• Heysham Classic Car & 
Bike Show—1st August 
2010 

• Dog Show and    
Sponsored Dog Walk, 
Williamsons Park,  
Lancaster— 5th   
September 2010 

For more info or to    
volunteer help for one of 
the events please ring 

01524 65495 and ask for 
Faye 

ANIMAL 

CARE 



Good news on some of our long term 
dogs. As we have homed Beauty, News 

and Harry. 

   

Harry had been at Animal Care since  
February 2009, Beauty since November 

2009 and News since February 2010.  

  

Unfortunately we still have Troy, Jed, 

Joey, Kiri, Gypsy and Tennessee.  

Animal Care officially 
opened the gates to its 

brand new wildlife area on 
the 24th April. We invited 
Don Holroyd who was the 
guest of honour to cut the 
ribbon. Don was amazed by 
the area and is looking     
forward to working      

alongside us. Also present 
was the Lancaster Guardian  
photographer and many   

volunteers.  

are full and also giving them 

any extra food we get.    

 

A few weeks ago we took in 
some lovely dogs from them, 
Jaffa, Buster, Lance & Ben. 
To see them please click on 

our website.  

We have always tried to 
help other dog kennels and 
rescue centres in the past. 
More recently we have been 
working with Elswick      
Kennels and a rescue centre 

called Homeless Hounds.  
 

We will try and help them 
by taking dogs in when they 

News from our Long Term Doggies! 

Wildlife Centres Official Opening! 

 

Helping more Doggies! 
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Di and Abi say 

‘We are very excited about 
the wildlife area, it has only 
been running a few months 
and we have seen a lot of    
different wildlife. The feeling 
we get when we set the    
wildlife free is very          

rewarding.’ 
If you find a sick or injured 

wild animal please call  

Animal Care on  

01524 65495 or  

mobile 07802913887 

we will be happy to give  

advice day or night.  



 JULY 

The shop is at 40 Claremont 
Road, Morecambe and you 
don't need to have           
experience as we will     

provide training. 

 

If you can spare us any time 
at all we would be very 
grateful as our charity shop 
provides us with much 

needed income.   

 

 

 

 

 

If you feel you can help 
please ring Faye or Linda on 
01524 65495 any day       

between 10am to 3pm  

Would you or anyone you 
know be able to spare some 
time to help us in our    

charity shop? 

 

Our shop is short staffed 
and we really need some 
help with sorting stock or 

working on the till.   

 

On Sunday 5th September Animal Care is   
having its yearly sponsored dog walk and dog 
show which is sponsored by Lune Valley Dog 

Club.  

 

You can pick up a sponsor form from the  
sanctuary and do the sponsored dog walk 
around Williamson Park to raise money for 

Animal Care.  

You can also enter your dog in the fun dog 
show which also takes place at Williamson 

Park. 

 

Are you or do you know anyone famous that 

would like to judge the dog show on the day? 

If you do please ring Faye on 01524 65495   

between 10am to 3pm.  

 

at the moment, we have one 

that only has three legs. 

 

Can you help us by donating 
cat food to us (nothing fish 
based)? If you can we would 
be very grateful, you can 
drop it in at the sanctuary or 
in one of our bins at most 

supermarkets.   

Now the Wildlife Area is up 
and running we are seeing an 
increase in the number of 
hedgehogs coming through 

the door. 

We get all kinds of ages 
from tiny babies to older 
adults. Many of them come 

in injured or orphaned and,  

 

Can you help in our Charity Shop? 

Sponsored Dog Walk 

and Dog Show 

Help the Hedgehogs  
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Happy Ending for Dudley  
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This is Dudley, he came to us in 

March 2010.  
 

Dudley arrived with horrific  

injuries to his face and body. 
Dudley had a number of deep 
cuts and bites over his face and 
body. Sadly Dudley also had a broken jaw which 

needed emergency vet attention. 
 

After a good few weeks of medication and lots of 
love Dudley slowly started to improve. His scars have 

now healed and his jaw is fixed.  
 

The best news is that Dudley 
has now found a happy home 
where he gets all the love and 
attention he deserves. Dudley 
even won first place on the 
Open Day dog show in the  

waggiest tail class.    

Can you help?  

At the moment Animal Care has 44 cats in 
the Cattery.  They are ranging in ages from 

kittens to over 10 years old.   

We have had a large amount of cats and 
kittens brought into us in the last couple of 

months and our cattery is over flowing.  
 

We have some really lovely cats and they 

are all in need of great new homes.  

Cat Appeal 

ANIMAL CARE 
Blea Tarn Road 
Scotforth 

Lancaster, LA2 0RD 

Phone: 01524 65495 
Fax: 01524 841819 

E-mail: admin@animalcare-lancaster.co.uk 

Registered Charity Number  
508819 

ANIMAL CARE 

We’re on the web! 

www.animalcare-lancaster.co.uk 


